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The Board of Directors will conduct a self-evaluation on an annual basis.  The evaluation will 
include, but not be limited to, the Board’s adherence to the professional governance standards 
and governance norms as well as its effectiveness in discharging its governance responsibilities 
outlined in the BSSP Governance Handbook. 
 
Results of the self-evaluation will be included on the next agenda of a meeting of the Board of 
Directors following the conclusion of the evaluation.   


